
Applications for the Board Accepted Until April 16 
 
The date for turning in your application for a board 
position is pushed out to April 16 to allow more people 
to run.  With all the disruptions in services, work, and 
family, we realize it's difficult to focus on June, when 4 
positions on the board will be up for your 
vote.  Consider stepping up to help guide CBHA 
forward. 
 

 


